Paul Banks P.T.A. November Newsletter

Want to stay connected with us? Here's how!!

pautbankspta@gmail.com

Facebook under Paul Banks Elementary P.T.A.
Or online at http://sites.google.com/site/paulbankspta/

Board Member s

President- Amanda Barth
Vice President- Mandy Clyde
Treasurer- Melissa Bunker
Secretary- Kellie Barnes

THE RACE IS ONI KEEP
COLLECTING THOSE BOX
TOPS! THE CLASS WITH THE
MOST BOX TOPS WILL BE
REWARRED WITH A
POPCORN PARTY! THE MORE
YOU CUT AND SEND IN THE
BETTER THE GHANGE YOUR
GLASS HAS TO WIN AND THE
MORE IT HELPS QUR
SCHOOL!I

Pau] Banks has been
awarded the 2014-2015
Health Lifestyles Grant
from the National PTA.
We are one out of 25
schools in the nation with
this honor. Through this
grant we hope over the
next year to provide
education and activities
for the families of Paul
Banks and our community
regarding Energy Balance.
This is simply trying to
find a balance between the
energy we take in through
the foods we eat and
energy out through our
physical activity. We are
looking for parents and
teachers interested in
serving on a committee to
help generate and
implement ideas to help us
becomie a "balanced"
community. If you are
interested in participating,
contact Melissa Bunker at
bunker.melissa@gmail.

Don the Magician will be
appearing at our school
on Thursday November

6t

-Healthy birthday
S winner for
September was
Natalic Farrcen in
~Mrs. Reinhart’s
class!

A big thank you to Leah
Coppo and Tracy Smircich
for helping harvest and
prepare our healthy potato
snackl

Next PTA meeting will be
Tuesday November 18t at

6:30 pm in the teacher’s

lounge. Childcare is
provided. Please come and
hang out! We hope to see
you there. All parents are

welcome!



